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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine

Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Bangladesh and thanks for the presentation of the National report 

We positively note the attention of the Bangladeshi authorities to tackling human rights challenges by adopting new legislation and the amendments to the existing policies, as well as the willingness to fulfil its own pledges and to implement recommendations on the protection of the rights of women, children, religious and ethnic minorities, eradication of early marriages. 

We commend the efforts of the Government in providing shelters to thousands of Rohingya refugees and forcibly displaced persons who arrived in Bangladesh from Rakhine State, Myanmar. We hope that the Government of Bangladesh, in close cooperation with relevant UN entities, will determine further steps to ensure human rights of refugees. 

Ukraine would like to recommend to the Government of Bangladesh:

· to ratify the OPCAT and the ICPPED.
We wish the government of Bangladesh every success in its efforts to strengthen human rights protection.
Thank you.
